
0.920 Ac. 
Part of Parcel No. 44-38-01-06-000 

Situated in the State of Ohio, County of Muskingum, Township 
of Muskingum: 

Being a part of the Southeast Quarter of Section Nineteen 
(19), Township Two (2), Range Eight {8) of the United States 
Military Lands and part of property owned by Vista View Village, 
Inc. and Recorded in Deed Book 643, Page 10 of the Muskingum 
County Deed Records bounded and described as follows: 

Commencing at an iron pin found at the northeast corner 
of said southeast quarter of section 19; thence N 87 13 27 W 
(the base of bearings for this description is true north by 
an observation of the sun) along the north line of said 
southeast quarter a distance of 631.99 feet to a point at the 
true place of beginning for the following described parcel; 
thence S 3 04 19 E 335.49 feet to an iron pin set and passing 
through an iron pin set at 34.67 feet; thence S 85 38 55 W 
126.20 feet to an iron pin set; thence N 00 01 55 W 349.82 
feet to a point in Vista View Drive on the north line of said 
southeast quarter of section 79 and passing through an iron 
pin set at 319.78 feet; thence S 87 13 27 E along the north 
line of said southeast quarter a distance of 108.18 feet to 
the true place of beginning containing nine-hundred-twenty 
thousandths (0.920) of an acre. 

Part of Parcel No. 44-38-01-06-000. 
Subject to all legal right of ways and easements on record. 
This description was written July 18, 1997 by Richard Max 

Graves Registered Surveyor No. 5792. 
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